
PUBLIC HEARING OF NOVEMBER 20, 2017 AT 4:00 P.M. FOR DISCUSSION ON 

PROPOSED CDBG U.P. WIDE RAIL STUDY GRANT APPLICATION 

 

The hearing was called to order by Chairman Doucette with the following Commissioners 

present:  Commissioners Mattson, Pullen, Rondeau, VanLandschoot, and Doucette.  Absent – 

none. 

 

Public comment session was open. There was no public comment; thus, the public comment was 

closed.           

 

 

 

 


